

Level 9, 44 The Terrace PO Box 27048 Wellington, New Zealand 6141 P +64 4 462 5200 www.tec.govt.nz

21 April 2017

Richard Thorpe

fyi-request-5425-f9a8cc81@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Richard

Thank you for your refined request of 22 March 2017 requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (Act), the following:

I would like to request the final reports for the 2016 audits for:

- New Zealand Motor ITO
- YMCA
- Te Wananga Whare Tapere o Takitimu
- Wairoa Waikaremoana Maori Trust Board
- NZ Management Academies
- Te Kohanga Reo National Trust Board
- NMIT [Nelson Marlborough Institute of Technology]
- New Zealand Institute of Sport
- Catholic Institute of Aotearoa
- The Learning Connexion.

As the consultations necessary to make a decision on your request are such that a proper response to the request cannot reasonably be made within the original time limit, the Tertiary Education Commission (TEC) is extending the due date for responding to your requests by 20 working days until 22 May 2017.

Under section 28(3) of the Act you have the right to complain to the Ombudsman about TEC's decision to extend the time limit for responding to your request.

Yours sincerely

Caroline Slight Senior Advisor

Government Services